
-----Original Message-----
From: Valerie Heil [mailto:valerie.heil@dss.mil] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2007 9:05 PM
To: Deloney, Ryan, CTR, DSS
Subject: Test survey Dec 4th

Another test of part of the survey sent on Dec 4th.  

I've made changes based on feedback, especially to Section A.  Try out 
saying that the info is not correct and you should also be asked to confirm 
the corrections after you input them.

This test does not yet include all the data tables yet for DoD and non-DoD 
PSI projections or totals tables, but we are getting closer to testing those
too. 

Please provide your comments in the comments section of the survey OR, send 
me email.  Click on the link to access the test survey.

Also, showing you one of the "formats" that we can select for the survey.

http://www.securitysurveys.net/se.ashx?s=69AF799E52D14AF808CA04F09F684BC807

thanks
Valerie


